
HOA Court Rules 
In order to give respect to residents that live by the court/s, open play time 
is between 8 am to 9 pm daily. 
 

1.​ The intention of the courts is for the enjoyment of The Shores 
community and continues in the tradition of a first come first serve 
basis. The exception is when the HOA has a scheduled HOA event 
using the courts, which takes priority over all court use. 

 
If multiple groups want to use the court/s at the same time, the following 
courtesies set the rules for use: 
 

2.​ A Shore’s resident must always be present when 
non-residents are playing. The resident/s represent one 
household thus the use of one court. (If a husband and wife are 
on the courts, they represent one household thus the use of one 
court.) And of course they can play on the second court if it's not 
being used. Play can continue as long as no other groups arrive 
and want to play. 

 
3.​ If another resident group arrives and wants to play, then the second 

court would be available to them, since only one court is available 
per household. 

 
4.​ If additional groups show up to play (with at least one resident) then 

the new group will rotate in for one game and rotations shall 
continue as needed.  

5.​ Want to have a reserved court?  Make it open to all HOA 
households, and create an email invitation which would be sent out 
by a board member.  A board member can then reserve the court 
for you. 

 
 


